
Bushbury Blog 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
I hope you have all enjoyed the half term break, it was lovely to see a 
bit of sunshine. LǘΩǎ ŀ jam-packed half -term and the staff are looking 
ŦƻǊǿŀǊŘ ǘƻ ƳŀƪƛƴƎ ƭƻǘǎ ƻŦ ǇǊƻƎǊŜǎǎ ǿƛǘƘ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƘƛƭŘΩǎ ƭŜŀǊƴƛƴƎ ƻǾŜǊ ǘƘŜ 
next 5 weeks, before the Easter Holidays. On Monday 27th March, we 
ǎŜŜ ǘƘŜ ǊŜǘǳǊƴ ƻŦ ǘƘŜ Ψ9ƎƎŎƛǘƛƴƎ aƻŘŜƭǎΩ ŎƻƳǇŜǘƛǘƛƻƴ ŦƻǊ ¸ŜŀǊ н ς 6, 
ǿƘƛŎƘ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻƴ ŘƛǎǇƭŀȅ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ Ƙŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ ŀƭƭ ǘƻ ǎŜŜ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ǘǿƻ tŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ 9ǾŜƴƛƴƎǎ ǿŜ ƘŀǾŜ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ 
end of this half term (27th and 28th March). Please keep this Bushbury blog handy as it 
contains important dates that you will need over the coming weeks, Mrs U x  

 

5hbΩ¢ ChwD9¢ ²hw[5 .hhY 5!¸ ς THURS 2nd MARCH   
Come to school dressed as a book character to celebrate 

our love for books. 
Year 2 need to come in full uniform for safety reasons 

connected to their trip.  
Book Amnesty ς Find any school books that need 

returning and bring them back in please. 
 

RED NOSE DAY for COMIC RELIEF 

   The school council has asked for donations of £1 

to raise money for comic relief by having a PJ 

day.  Children are to hand in their £1 to teachers 

at registration and come in pyjamas. 
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EASTER BONNET PARADES  
Nursery, Reception and Year 1 
children are invited to create a hat 
with their parent / carer together and 

bring in their Easter 
Bonnets on Thursday 30th March for their Easter Bonnet Parade. 
Parents and carers are welcome to come and see the parades in the 
hall on 30.3.23, which will be from 9am ς 9:20am, with doors 
opening at 8:50am.  
 

EGG-CITING MODELS ς Y2 - 6 
Years 2 to 6 are invited to get crafty too, 
by decorating an egg for our fun 
competition. These should be brought 
into school on the morning of Monday 
27th March and will remain on display for  
ǘƘŜ ǘǿƻ ǇŀǊŜƴǘǎΩ ŜǾŜƴƛƴƎǎΦ  

   
t!w9b¢{Ω 9±9bLbD{ Come to school to see all the 

hard work your child has been doing and talk to their 

teacher about the progress they have made. The two 

dates are Monday 27th March 3:30pm ς 5:30pm and 

Tuesday 28th March 4pm ς 6pm. Please scan the QR 

code to let us know your date and time preference.  

The form closes at 3:30pm on 17.3.23 and you will be 

allocated your time slot the following week.  

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&url=https://www.pinterest.com/pin/345721708864791618/&psig=AOvVaw09UhKyAEZcGDjkxpfWJgnL&ust=1583144038362000&source=images&cd=vfe&ved=0CAIQjRxqFwoTCODx5biF-ecCFQAAAAAdAAAAABAL


 

Miquills have informed school that the menu will stay the same this half-term 

It will change after the Easter Holidays. The children order one of the 5 

options at the start of the day. We encourage all children to opt for a hot 

meal. Please chat with your child about the options they would like.  

These 5 options are  

1. Main 1 

2. Main 2 (vegetarian) 

3. Pasta with either sauce or cheese 

4. Jacket Potato with cheese and / or beans  

5. Choice of sandwich 

Then fill up from the salad bar and choose a dessert.  
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